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OUT19/10442 
 
 
James Groundwater 
Senior Planning Officer 
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
james.groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Groundwater 
 

UON Honeysuckle City Campus Concept Plan (SSD-9262)  (Newcastle City) 
 EIS Exhibition 

 
I refer to your email of 2nd August 2019 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) - Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter.  

The department has reviewed the proposal and has no comments.  
 
Please note DPIE - Crown Lands and the Department of Primary Industries advice will be sent in a 
separate response directly from the relevant areas. 
 
Any further referrals to DPIE – NRAR & Water can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Any further referrals to DPI & Crown Lands can be sent by email to: dpi.cabinet@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
& lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au respectively. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Alistair Drew 
Policy Officer – Assessments 
DPIE Water – Strategic Relations 
11 September 2019 
 
 


